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Meet our new School Council 
We are all happy and proud to have been chosen to represent our     

classes on the School Council.  One of our first tasks is to help          

organise a socially-distanced Christmas Fayre which we're really    

excited about. We will also be looking at ways to raise money in 

school as we would like to adopt an animal like we've done in the 

past.  In the New Year we will try to organise a Covid-safe version of       

Bodnant's Got Talent. We will also be part of the school Kiva team to 

help tackle any bullying which arises. It’s going to be a busy year! 
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Bodnant Christmas Raffle 

£50 first prize 
Other prizes include hampers and items kindly donated to school. This year 
there won’t be any raffle tickets printed but you can buy tickets for the raffle on 
line. Payments will be made via parent pay and you will be entered into the 
draw. The more tickets the more chances to win. 

Shoebox 
Appeal 
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These are the pupils who were treated to hot chocolate for their hard 

word and good behaviour. Well done all. We really love to be able to 

treat the children and catch up with them during these sessions.  
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If  you are in receipt of  certain 
benefits and you think you may be 
entitled to Free School Meals, 
please call in at the School Office 
for an application form or down-
load from the Denbighshire Coun-
ty Council website 

https://www.denbighshire.gov.uk/
en/resident/education/grants-and-
funding/free-school-meals.aspx              
It could mean a saving of  over 
£400 a year! 
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Friday 18th December 
2020 

We will be holding a Christmas Jumper day on Friday 18th December 

and raising money for the British Heart Foundation. Please come to 

school wearing a Christmas jumper. Donations can be made via    

Parent Pay and you can donate between £1 to £5 for this charity. 

Please do not feel you need to buy a new jumper for the day, please 

use what you have at home or take a look at the donated Christmas 

jumpers for sale on our web site.  



∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ BODNANT COMMUNITY SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2020∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ 

- 7 - 

 



∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ BODNANT COMMUNITY SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2020∙∙∙∙∙∙∙ 

-  8 - 

Please note that the 4th & 5th of January 2021 are  

now training days. School will open for all on  

Wednesday 6th January 2021 


